CARRIE MAthena

Missionary to the Children of

Grenada, West Indies

July/August 2013

Dear Friends and Faithful Supporters,

"Give instruction to a wise man, and he will be yet wiser: teach a just man, and he will increase in learning." Proverbs 9:9

The pre-school class of 2013 excelled in learning this year. We proudly presented our program "When I Grow Up" to a large number of parents and family members on Graduation Day. The program showed off what the students had learned including their reading skills. Bible verses and songs emphasized the lesson that they should grow up to be what **God** wants them to be. Pastor also had the opportunity to challenge the families who attended about knowing Christ.







Learning continued as we had our first year of summer school. The graduating classes were invited back and those currently enrolled were encouraged to attend. Friends were re-united and our activities brought back good memories for the graduates. New math and phonics concepts were learned and quality time was devoted to reading. Summer school was a reminder that learning is fun!

During summer school, the pre-schoolers learned John 3:15-17 for Scripture for School Supplies. The church also participated by memorizing John chapter 3, and we were able to help by providing needed school supplies.

Pre-school enrollment for the fourth year of pre-school is underway, school books have been ordered, and summer projects (cleaning, painting, building, and planning) for the new year have begun. Your prayers and support are needed and so appreciated as academic and spiritual learning continues here in Grenada.

Serving together with you to reach the children of Grenada,

Carrie Mathena 3 John 4 678-608-2173

CONTACT INFORMATION

Carrie Mathena Gouyave Estates, Gouyave St. Johns, Gouyave P.O. Grenada, West Indies (473) 437 - 0982 grenadaskidz@yahoo.com

MISSION BOARD

World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086 (704) 730-1440